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Dear Town Council,

I hope this email finds you well. My name is Nicole Strawbridge, and I am writing on behalf of First Act Youth
Company, a non-profit organization dedicated to providing performing arts education to young artists.

Since 2014, we have been operating out of Toronto and Whitby, fostering creativity and artistic expression among
our students. This past September marked a significant milestone as we reopened our doors in Udora. I am thrilled
to announce that, come March, we will be proudly establishing our new studio space on Simcoe Street in Beaverton.

As we gear up for this exciting chapter, we are actively seeking performance venues that align with our mission. The
Beaverton Town Hall has caught our attention, and we believe it would be the perfect setting for our upcoming
musical theatre productions. With its rich history and community-oriented atmosphere, this venue resonates with our
values, making it an ideal space to showcase the talents of our dedicated young performers.

However, as a non-profit organization, we operate on a limited budget. Therefore, we are kindly requesting your
consideration for a discounted rate for the use of the Beaverton Town Hall for our musical theatre productions. This
reduction in fees would significantly contribute to our ability to continue providing valuable arts education and
performance opportunities for the youth in our community.

We understand that budgetary considerations are crucial for the town council, your support will not only enhance the
cultural vibrancy of the town but also contribute to the growth and well-being of our students.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to the opportunity to discuss this request further and
explore ways in which we can collaborate.

If you would like to learn a bit more about our organization you can visit our website: www.firstactyouth.ca

I hope to hear from you soon,
Nicole Strawbridge

-------------------------------------
Origin: https://www.townshipofbrock.ca/en/municipal-office/mayor-and-council.aspx
-------------------------------------

This email was sent to you by Nicole Strawbridge through
https://www.townshipofbrock.ca.




